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Dear Parents

Kindly note that the Summer break for the students will commence from Sunday 17th May to
7th June 2020. There will be no Virtual classes during this period. Teaching - learning will
resume from Monday 8th June.

We urge the students to utilise this period in productive activities like reading, drawing,
painting, creating something new alongside the assignments that will be given by the
teachers.

Stay home and stay safe!

Regards
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